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The Face of Boeing in Ohio 
The latest Boeing In The States report of impact data is out and 
Ohio is again number one among supplier states to Boeing.  With 
$11.5 billion (yes, that’s a “b”) in purchase of goods and services 
in Ohio in 2013, Boeing bought over 2.5% of Ohio’s State GDP for 
the year.  Boeing’s largest presence in Ohio is at the Aerospace 
Center. 

 

GO TO:   Boeing In The States  

Follow Us And Be The First to Know 
Join the social media crowd.  The Port Authority will welcome it’s 
1,200th Facebook “Like” sometime soon.  It’s those things like the 
Friday Fact, for a look back at the 52-year history of the Center, to 
the Monday Spotlight, with a look at the present and future of the 
Center, that are attracting attention. 

GO TO:   Facebook   

Leadership Re-Elected 
At it’s June meeting, the Port Authority Board of Directors re-
elected its Chairman and Vice Chairman/Secretary to new one-
year terms.  Steve Layman has served as Chairman since 1998 
and Ron Sheldon as Vice Chairman since 2007.  Also, Directors 
Mary Jane McDonald, Bob Klingensmith, and Dave Baker were 
sworn in at the meeting.  McDonald and Klingensmith were 
reappointed to terms that first began in 1995 and Baker to his first 
term after a recent County appointment. 

GO TO:   News Release 

 


